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Dear Lou:

It has recently come to my attention that ns may have plans to
reorogram Security Sunnlemental funds fdentified for local
guard orograms (L3P), I hooe this 1s not the case, because
several 1S°93 memhers, including USIA, are engaged in ongoing
discussions concerning 0M3'g intentions governing use of those
funds, and to decrease the total amount availadle until the
fssue is satisfactorily resolved, would r~ayse serious concern,

Ys. 3renda Sorague, 9S Admintistrative Officer, met with
renresentatives of USIA, 2IA and USAID on Novenmber 4, 1985 and
indicated the Suoplemental's 3o monies were intanded to coaver
"enhancements,” byt would not underwrite increaseq costs for
agencies other than State where new contracts to enhance the
orofessionalism of the local guard Drograms were involved. It
¥AS our understanding that these LGP Susplemental monies were
meant to cover the needs of all u,s. Sovernment agencies
abroad, and not just those of the Desartment of Stata, We
delieve until this Issue {s resolved, any reprogram nlans would
best be held in abeyance, I hope you can address this
situatfon at the next 9so3 meeting or sooner, 1f nossible.
Once again, thank You for your help in this and other security
matters of muytual concern,

Sincerely,

Sernard C, Dowling
Director
Office of Security
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Mr. Louls J. Schwartz, Jr.
Tireztor

Jinlomatic Security Service
Department of Stata
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